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Coordination of Transit Projects with the City of Irvine

Overview

At the September 8, 2022, Transit Committee, a request was made for additional information about
prior coordination between the Orange County Transportation Authority and the City of Irvine to plan,
fund, and implement past transit improvements in the City of Irvine, including the planned Orange
County Maintenance Facility. Staff has prepared an overview of transit projects, services, and
agreements executed by both agencies over the past several decades that demonstrate the Orange
County Transportation Authority’s committed partnership with the City of Irvine.

Recommendation

Direct staff to continue to coordinate with the City of Irvine on transit improvement projects, including
the Orange County Maintenance Facility, and return to the Board of Directors for project approvals as
necessary.
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